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	Please give a brief report on activities within your club on the following categories (boxes will expand as you key in your report). You will have 5 minutes at the Regional meeting to give a verbal report on ONE item.



	Educate
In the past we have raised a considerable sum for Mary’s Meals, £7000 , enough to build a kitchen in Malawi.  It then came to our notice that the Government were prepared to match-fund any money raised before December 28th 2015.  One of our members, Sheila Howells and her husband Roger, hastily arranged a Quiz Night in the Golf Club.  We had a very successful evening with food a quiz and a raffle which helped us raise £500.  Last week we had acknowledgement from Mary’s Meals that it had therefore received £1000 due to our efforts, to help feed the children in Malawi and Zambia resulting in more children getting educated.  It is staggering to think that it costs just £6.10 to feed one child for a whole school year making me, for one, realise how worthwhile our fundraising is.  Our next aim is to send as many backpacks as we have members, filling them with useful school kit from pencils and paper to daps, shorts and tee shirts etc.  This is an easy way to continue to support Mary’s Meals with which, I hope, all club members will continue to be involved.


	Enable

Following the success of our sponsorship of a catering student from Pembrokeshire College we intend to sponsor a female student for the next few years to assist with their three month placement.  Last year, with our help Emily Morris took up a placement at Gleneagles Hotel in Scotland, resulting in permanent employment.



	Empower



	

	International President’s December Appeal

	Federation Project

In 2016 as well as supporting local projects we will be having a fund  raising event sometime after April to support the Meru Garden Project 2016/2019 in Kenya, the chosen charity for the presidents Federation for the next three year. The aim of this project is to educate and train groups of women in food production.

	Work with Partners and Government

Within our club a number of us have attended meetings and forums regarding trafficking and anti-slavery, reporting back to members to make us all aware of how close these subjects can be to home.  With some of the men in slavery being on farms just down the road from some of us, we should all be watchful and report anything we are suspicious about.  

Twice a year we volunteer for five days to deliver Meals on Wheels in the Haverfordwest community.  It involves picking up the hot meals from a central kitchen and two cars on two different routes delivering them to various homes to grateful elderly men and women.  It is the most humbling of experiences and makes you realise how lucky we are to be fit and mobile. 

At Christmas we always support our local Women’s Aid refuge in Haverfordwest.  This year they asked for money as they are never sure how many may be staying with them and therefore what their needs will be.



	Local Projects

We are still waiting to see how we can become involved in the Pathfinder Project together with our cluster clubs Fishguard, Milford Haven, Tenby and Cardigan. This is a project relating to female prisoners in Wales and how that impacts on the family. We need to know how we can best facility  the requirements of the project.
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